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MEDIA RELEASE: Locals celebrate catchment

Sunday 1st May - More than 250 locals ignored the rain and attended the Barham River Festival.

The Bi-annual, Barham River Festival was held at the Great Ocean Road Wines Events Venue on the Barham River Road. 

This year there were also activities on Saturday: Celebrity gardener, Vasili Kanidiadis visited the Community Garden, Nick Romanowski assessed the impact of Barham River restoration projects and the Permaculture group constructed a pole house.

Following a Welcome to Country by Richard Collopy who also ran an indigenous workshop, visitors to the Festival were treated to a range of talks about growing food, edible indigenous varieties as well as truffles.  

There was resounding approval of the proposed shared path and wildlife corridor that will link the town of Apollo Bay with the path through the Marengo Flora Reserve. 

The Electrofishing demonstration was also popular and visitors were keen to support the quoll research being conducted by the Cape Otway Conservation Centre.

All in, it was a great day for visitors and exhibitors alike. Landcare is especially grateful to Galapagos books, Apollo Bay Music Festival, and Frank Buchanan who donated doors prizes; and to Barwon Water who provided financial support, to all the exhibitors, speakers and volunteers who made the event such a success.
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David Churchill, Tony Webber and Fern Rainbow construct a pole house
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